CITY OF PORT LAVACA

PORT COMMISSION MEETING: JULY 25, 2023

DATE: 7.25.2023
TO: PORT COMMISSION BOARD MEMBERS'  CC: JIM RUDELLAT, HARBOR MASTER
FROM: JODY WEAVER, INTERIM CITY MANAGER

SUBJECT: VOLUNTARY RESTORATION II

As reported last month, we have TCEQ approval of the Voluntary Restoration project to restore the area of
disturbed cover along the shoreline of the northeast corner of the old HOR Landfill. Again, we are proposing to
utilize a portion of the $9.1M of CDBG-MIT Round 2 funding that the City of Port Lavaca has been allocated.

Although we have been allocated these funds, we must still make application for them to verify the project is
eligible for use of this funding. Applications are due on October 20.

As you recall Mott McDonald was selected as the engineer for the CDBG-MIT Coastal Resiliency and Round 1
funding and is eligible to be the engineer for the round 2 funding as well. To optimize our options, we are
advertising a Request for Qualifications from other engineers so we can select additional consulting engineers if
we so choose.



